
 
 
From: Jo Galarneau <jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 10:41 AM 
To: Colleen Jones <cjones@pub.nl.ca>; ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca 
Cc: Foley, Dominic <dfoley@newfoundlandpower.com>; dbrowne@bfma-law.com; 
pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com; sluk@oktlaw.com; NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; NP 
Regulatory Contact <Regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com>; 
dwright@newfoundlandpower.com; sfitzgerald@bfma-law.com; sarahfitzgerald@bfma-
law.com; Bernice Bailey <bbailey@bfma-law.com>; Fleming, Denis 
(dfleming@coxandpalmer.com) <dfleming@coxandpalmer.com>; gseaborn@poolealthouse.ca; 
nkennedy@oktlaw.com; Public Utilities Board <board@pub.nl.ca>; Jacqui Glynn 
<jglynn@pub.nl.ca>; Ryan Oake <roake@pub.nl.ca>; Public Utilities Board <board@pub.nl.ca> 
Subject: Extension Request- Application for the Construction and Installation of Ultra Fast 
Electric Vehicle Charging Stations 
 
The Consumer Advocate has asked for an extension which the Board has granted. Comments 
from parties will be extended to Friday, September 12, 2025. 
 
Please contact the Board with any questions.  
 
Thank you, 
Jo 
 

 

 Jo-Anne (Jo) Galarneau 
Executive Director and 
Board Secretary 
 
T: (709) 726-8600 
F: (709) 726-9604 
jgalarneau@pub.nl.ca 
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